College of Health Professions
College Council Summary & Actions
December 16, 2020


Announcements/Information
1. College Review Group, January 13, 2021, 1:30-3:30, Encino Hall 104

General Discussion
1. Summer Budgets:  Dr. Welborn expressed thank you to Dr. McLeod, Dr. Kruse, and Dr. Marshall for providing surplus funds for other departments to use. The CHP was able to meet the allocated summer budget. 
     She submitted the budget to Dr. Bourgeois and had a meeting with him. He will review the recommended summer budget and report back to the Dean. Dr. Bourgeois discussed possible changes for future summer assignments such as stipend payments for faculty administrative assignments. 

Off Agenda
1. Dr. Rohde reported COVID-19 testing will be conducted on Jan. 18, 2021 with two locations on the San Marcos campus (West Campus and LBJSC Ballroom). 
2. Reminder to Administrative Assistants to change the phone voicemail to note the university is closed for the Winter Break.
3. Renovations to ENC 213 and 230 have begun and there may be some noise.

